
 
From: Lopatkiewicz.Stefan@dorsey.com [mailto:Lopatkiewicz.Stefan@dorsey.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 11:41 AM 
To: Karl Kensinger 
Cc: adams.brigitte@dorsey.com 
Subject: RE: File No. SES-ASG-20100726-00955 

Karl:  I have confirmed that the ownership information in the 2005 transfer of control application 
remains unchanged to the present.  I hope you will accept our suggestion that this matter should 
be handled on a pro forma basis.  Thank you and let me know if you need anything further from 
us.  Regards,  Stefan 
 

 
From: Karl Kensinger [mailto:Karl.Kensinger@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 27, 2010 5:21 PM 
To: Lopatkiewicz, Stefan 
Subject: File No. SES-ASG-20100726-00955 

Stefan,  

I am reviewing the Vision Technologies application for a pro forma assignment and wanted to 
confirm with you that the ownership of the current licensee is unchanged from the information 
provided in its 2005 transfer of control application, File No. SES-T/C-20050915-01264.  I've 
attached a copy of the ownership exhibit from that application. 

<<Vision Tech ownerhship.txt>>  

Thanks for your assistance.  

Karl  

 


